
 
 

Parent Advisory Council 
Recommendations to the Superintendent & CEO 

 
The Parent Advisory Council has reviewed the results of the 2021-22 Parent 
Survey, and submitted to the Superintendent & CEO the following 
recommendations to consider for the upcoming 2022-23 school year:  
  

1) Communication Channels 
a) Use the weekly Monday Morning Update to communicate with 

learning coaches 
i) Recommend the MMU be concise, to the point, and highly 

relevant 
ii) Recommend a rotating highlight of 

departments/resources/services 
b) Utilization of ParentSquare  

i) Recommend the establishment of population/service specific 
groups to engage families in their areas of need and 
preference 

ii) Recommend increased communication to specific populations 
via ParentSquare announcements, resources, files, and 
highlights 

iii) Consider a moderated space for parent/staff socialization 
c) Supervising Teacher to Learning Coach Communication 

i) Recommend a suggested ST communication to LC template 
for weekly communication regarding upcoming deadlines, 
long-term planning dates, resources, and meeting/event 
information 

2) Learning Coach Support 
a) Recommend routine workshops or social hours for Learning 

Coaches to access training, resources, and mentorship 
3) Teacher & Staff Appreciation 

a) Recommend that PAC actively seek to engage other families in 
activities that highlight our appreciation for teachers 

i) Consider modifying the “room parent” role to fit the virtual 
setting in order to coordinate email, social media, & 
homeroom campaigns for assigned Supervising Teachers, 
counselors, tutors, and specialized instructors. 

 



4) Orientation Process for the New Families  
a) Learning Coach Mentorship 

i) Identify well-seasoned learning coaches willing to engage with 
new families via Compass hosted orientation, social session, 
and office hour meetings. 

b) Recommend continuation and expansion of weekly new-family 
orientation currently provided via Learning Coach Academy 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

  
Mrs. Randi Pugh 
Parent Advisory 

Council Chair 
 
 
 

 

 


